Letter of Support
Key West Race Week
Caroline Street Closure

Date: August 2014

To:  City Manager Jim Scholl
Commissioner Teri Johnston
Commissioner Clayton Lopez
Commissioner Mark Rossi
Commissioner Billy Wardlow
Commigsioner Jimmy Weekiey
Commissioner Tony Yaniz

From: éﬁhz}f\_g %&O &;W
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Subject: Key West Race Week Caroline Street Closure Request

i support the Caroline Street closure request made by Premiere Racing and Key West Race
Week.

The annual sait boat races bring important revenue, participants and publicity to the City of Key
West. The use of the street between Kelly’s Caribbean and Grunf’s for sponsor exhibits and
post race social activities appears to be carefully planned and designed. | am confident that the
organizers will respect the rights of abutting and nearby neighbors.

| believe that closing a smalt section of Caroline Street, between Whitehead and Telegraph
Lane, will not negatively impact my business or the normat traffic flow in the area. The fact that
pedestrian traffic will stiil be aflowed further enables normal access.

Thank you for your consideration and hopefully, your support of this important component of a
long-standing, signaturg event.
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Subject: Key West Race Week Caroline Street Closure Request

From:

| support the Caroline Street closure request made by Premiere Racing and Key West Race
Week.

The annual sait boat races bring important revenue, participants and publicity to the City of Key
West. The use of the street between Kelly's Caribbean and Grunt’s for sponsor exhibits and
post race social activities appears 1o be carefully planned and designed. | am confident that the
organizers will respect the rights of abutting and nearby neighbors.

| believe that closing a small section of Caroline Street, between Whitehead and Telegraph
Lane, will not negatively impact my business or the normal traffic flow in the area. The fact that
pedestrian traffic will still be allowed further enables normal access.

Thank you for your consideration.aqgd hopeifully, your support of this important component of a
long=standing, si aturg event.




